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June 1, 2023 
 
By Email to Christina.Gomer@hq.doe.gov 
 
Christina Gomer 
Grid Infrastructure, Permitting & Technical Assistance 
Grid Deployment Office  
U.S. Department of Energy  
Christina.Gomer@hq.doe.gov    
 
Dear Ms. Gomer: 
 
On December 22, 2017, GridAmercia Holdings, Inc. (“GridAmerica”) submitted a Presidential 
Permit Application to the US Department of Energy (“DOE”) for the Granite State Power Link 
project (the “Project”).  The Project received docket number PP-443 from DOE.  GridAmerica 
hereby requests to withdraw its Presidential Permit Application for this project. 
 
Please note that GridAmerica legally changed its name to NGV US Transmission Inc. on March 
27, 2019. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information for this action. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Chicoski 
Secretary  
NGV US Transmission Inc.  
 


